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Following is an update on the status of the VDC: 
 
• The draft “Standard Practice for Installing Piezoelectric Highway Traffic Sensors” 

was submitted for committee ballot in September 2004.  Ballot results will be 
discussed during the December 2004 E17.52 subcommittee meeting to be held in 
Washington D. C.  

• Continued to provide technical assistance to traffic monitoring professionals via 
telephone and email. 

• Continued to update the VDC web page including the equipment databases of state 
and vendor information.  

• Reviewed a total of 4 papers for the 2005 TRB presentations and conference 
proceedings. 

• Making plans to attend the December 7-8, 2004 subcommittee meetings of ASTM 
E17.52 subcommittee on Traffic Monitoring Devices. 

 
xc: Rudi Schoenmackers 


